
  

  

  

  

  

Voice in a Million  

 

The world’s most spectacular       
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Everything you need to enhance the experience 

Welcome to Voice In A Million 

15th March 2023 

Parent Information for the Event 

  

• Parental Permission  

 For all children taking part, we must have parental permission confirming 
agreement for their child to be filmed and photographed.  

 

 Parents are required to REGISTER on VIAMTV and this will be taken as the 

granting of their consent.  See details are attached. 

   

• Catering 

      If you are booking food for your child we will be in seating bay C5 

 

• Parking  

 Parents attending in the evening can book a place in the Red Car Park. Please 

note that that Voice in a Million are not able to advise any further on parking and 

if you have any queries then we would recommend that you contact the parking 

operation directly.  

  

• T-Shirts   

These will be provided to each school group on the day in the arena.  We advise 

that the children do not change into their event t-shirts until after the tea interval.  

We do have a small stock of alternative sizes available at the VIAM Information 

Desk on the Mezzanine which will be staffed throughout the afternoon.  

 

• Timetable of the Day  

We will leave school around 9-9.30am (to be confirmed by the coach 

company) to arrive at OVO arena by 1.30pm 

 

3pm  All choir members/schools to be in their seats   

 

3.15pm Banner parade rehearsal followed by the main show rehearsal   

 

5.15pm Break for refreshments  

 

 

 



 

 

During the refreshment break, all choir members put on their T Shirts prior to 

the evening performance. All belongings, bags, etc. to be kept under each 
member’s seat.  

 

6.00pm  Doors open for audience members 

  Schools should remain in their seats wherever possible.   

 

7.15pm Show Starts   

 

8.20pm  Interval  

 

9.50pm  Show finishes.  

  

At the end of the event, choir will exit first, audience remain seated.  

 

If schools have arranged to meet parents after the event, meeting places are 

designated on Arena Square outside the venue.  

 

In the interests of safety, we do not permit choir members to mix with 
audience/parents before or during the event.  

 

Those returning to the Pink Coach Parking should follow the signs for the walking 

route which takes approximately 10 minutes.  

 

    

The Ovo Arena, Wembley - March 15th
 

   
 

Call 

01932 859667 
(lines open Monday - Friday 8.30am - 4.30pm) 

(answerphone service out of hours) order online at 

www.voiceinamillion.com  

 
 

 

http://www.voiceinamillion.com/
http://www.voiceinamillion.com/

